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1st November 1957 
General Delivery
Wailuku, Maui 
Hawaii 

Dr. Van Hemelrijck L.
 
c/o I.R.S.A.C.
 
D.S.- Bukavu
 
Dalgain Congo
 

Dear Dr. Van Hemelrijck: 

Recently I 
returned to Maui from Australia and found 
y,0ur letter of the 27th. July awaiting me. 
4hank you very much. The. picture shows 
a very neat installation which is an 
auspicious sign of worth~hile results. 
I wi 11 be p,lea.se.d to be kept on your
mailing list for monthly d.ata sheets. 

'.rhe results of my two years experi:ments
in AU8tral~~ at low frequency will, be 
published in the March 195~ Lssue of t}le . 
Journal of Geophysical Research. I'll send 
to you a reprint in due time. 

Yours faithfully, 

\.. 
Grote Reber 
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